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Issued: August 6, 2020 

 

NOTICE TO COMMUNITY RESIDENTS 

MINISTIK STUDENTS TO BEGIN REMOTE AT HOME LEARNING 

AUGUST 24, 2020 – SEPTEMBER 18, 2020 

DUE TO COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

 

This memo is to provide our school community with notice that during the duly convened 

Committee of the Whole Meeting held on August 5, 2020, our Board of Trustees made 

the decision that Moose Factory Ministik School Students will begin the 

2020-2021 School Year, on Monday August 24, 2020, in a ‘Remote - At 

Home’ learning model. This decision has been made in consultation with the local 

Pandemic Emergency Operations Team. 
 

Based on the most current advice from our health care providers, we anticipate that an 

adapted learning model (which includes both at school and at home learning) will begin 

to be implemented September 21, 2020.   

 

We recognize the significant impact this decision will have on families, students, 

our school and our community, however this precaution is necessary to keep 

people safe. 

  

We are committed to working with our partners to keep students safe and we expect to 

provide further information in the near future. 

 

Please feel free to contact the Board Office should you have any concerns/questions. 

 

 

Meegwetch/Thank you. 

 

  

Irene Tomatuk                                                                            Gord Daniels  

Chairperson                                                                                          Supervisory Officer  


